From: Comer, Laura 
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 5:02 PM
To: 'jim@valyoucleaners.com'
Cc: 'javlant20@yahoo.com'; 'jignesh_patel@verizon.net'
Subject: Response to DEP visit needed   (reattached letters and reports)

Mr. Patel,
This is a courtesy reminder that a response to the Department’s letter regarding the hazardous waste compliance assistance visit was expected by today.   Additionally, a copy of the startup/shutdown/malfunction plan was also requested in a letter from our air section and is due tomorrow.

Please review both documents and provide a response as soon as possible.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time.

Laura M. Comer, Environmental Consultant 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection - South District 
2295 Victoria Avenue, Suite 364 Fort Myers
Mailing address:  PO Box 2549, Fort Myers, FL 33902-2549   
Direct line  239-344-5626
Main Switchboard 239-344-5600
Fax # 850-412-0590


